
From: Josh Berry [mailto:jberry@westonconsulting.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2015 10:39 AM 
To: Martin, Carrie 
Cc: Gallant, Michelle 
Subject: Deputation for May 28 Council Meeting  
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Martin, 
 
Ryan Guetter the Vice President of Weston Consulting would like to make a deputation 
before Regional Council at the meeting scheduled for May 28. 2015 @ 9:00am. This is 
a special council meeting regarding the 2015 Provincial Co-oodinated Land Use Plan 
Review. Please note that Weston Consulting has made submissions to Ms. Valerie 
Shuttleworth for the following properties: 
 

• 11776 Highway 48, City of Vaughan; 
• King Road and Highway 400, Township of King; 
• 12100 Weston Road, City of Vaughan; 
• 3600 Lloydtown Aurora Road, Township of King; 
• 672 and 684 Henderson Drive, Town of Aurora; 
• 5511 King Vaughan Road, City of Vaughan; 
• 1069 Vandorf Sideroad, Town of Aurora; 
• 10800 Weston Road, City of Vaughan; 
• 12700 7th Concession Road, Township of King/City of Vaughan; 
• Kipling Avenue and Kirby Road, City of Vaughan; 
• 12201 Keele Street, City of Vaughan; 
• 11088 Pine Valley Drive, City of Vaughan; 
• Con 4, Part of Lots 31 and 32, City of Vaughan; 
• Land holdings located primarily along Woodbine Avenue, Whitchurch-Stouffville; 
• Highway 27 and Kirby Road, City of Vaughan; 
• 11065 Pine Valley Drive, City of Vaughan; 
• 13770 Highway 27, Township of King, and 

  

mailto:jberry@westonconsulting.com


 
Thank you for providing the opportunity to speak on this matter and please do not 
hesitate to contact me (ext. 310) if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Josh Berry, BA (Hons.), M.Pl. 
Planner 
At the Vaughan Office 
 

 
 
Vaughan office: T. 905.738.8080 ext. 310 | 201 Millway Ave, Suite 19, Vaughan, ON. 
L4K 5K8 
Oakville office: T: 905.844.8749 ext. 310 | 1660 N. Service Rd. E, Suite 114, Oakville, 
ON. L6H 7G3 
Toronto office: T: 416.640.9917 ext. 310 | 127 Berkeley Street, Toronto, ON. M5A 2X1 
1-800.363.3558 | F: 905.738.6637 | jberry@westonconsulting.com 
|  www.westonconsulting.com 
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